
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to everyone who has attended Parents Evening appointments 
this week either in person or by phone. If you didn’t manage to make  your 
appointment, please contact the school office to arrange a meeting with 
your child’s class teacher after half term.  
Year Two will be leading our Worship on Friday with a special Valentine’s 
theme and we will be making a presentation to Mrs Collinson as it will be 
her last day in school as she is embarking on the next exciting                    
chapter in her life. We will all miss her in school and be grateful for the  
impact that she has had however we will still see her in school as she will 
be serving as a Trustee on our Governing Board and supporting our            
strategic vision.  
I hope that you have a great half term holiday and enjoy the time with your 
family, school will re-open on Monday 24th February.  

Best Wishes 
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Educational Visits  
You will have been notified that we have planned the Summer Term               
educational visits for all classes; final payments should be made by 16th 
May at the latest. We try to keep the costs down for all year groups,            
however if you are suffering from financial hardship please contact the 
school office. Thank you to Miss Bridge for her hard work and super                   
organisation.  
 
World Book Day 6th March  
World Book Day comes around so quickly but it really is one of our most  
favourite days of the year. The children can come dressed as their favourite 
book character, with prizes for the best dressed.  
 
Basketball Team  
Our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils played really well at the School Games tourna-
ment. It was great to see the team competing well and demonstrating ex-
cellent teamwork, creating plenty of scoring opportunities. Their improve-
ment in movement and passing with each game was truly commendable.                    
Well done to all! 

 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week 

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 96% 

94% 97% 96% 95% 

13th February YR-Y5 Parent Meetings after 
school 

14th February Y2 Class Worship 9.00am 
School closes for half term 

24th February School re-opens 

6th March World Book Day 

7th March Y4 Class Worship 9.00am 

14th March Y5 Class Worship 9.00am 

28th March Y1 Class Worship 9.00am 

7th April Whole School Photographs 

9th April Reception Easter Bonnet 
Parade 9.00am 

10th April  Easter Celebration 9.00am 

11th April School closes for Easter 
holiday 

28th April School re-opens– Summer 
Term 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

12th May KS2 SATs Week 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Isata Janneh Amelia Withers 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 

Principal Awards 

YR Keyan Hannon 

Y1 Jesse Kayode 

Y2 Brandon Langford 

Y3 Sienna Richards 

Y4 Rumaisah Ashaq 

Y5 Ethan Jikeme 

Y6 Malakaya Hallard-Keiten 


